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Re Proposed Extension of Playground in Herbert Park 

 
 
It is proposed to extend the existing large playground in Herbert Park to the area at the 
rear of the tennis courts. The extended area will cater primarily for younger children 
between the ages of 2 and 6 years of age using a natural child friendly design. 
 
 
After a recent competitive tendering process the successful design was submitted by 
KOMPAN Ireland (see attached design layout).    
 
 
It is anticipated that the work will be completed before the end of the year. 
 
 
Michael Noonan 
Senior Executive Park Superintendent 
 


